
hank you for your amazing
response to my first letter to you.
I received many nice

compliments and many constructive
critiques on things I should change as
well.  Obviously, the purpose of this
letter is to communicate with you so
you will know what’s happening in
Laguna and with the City Council.

This newsletter includes:

•  Sign ordinance on Council
agenda September 18, 2001

•  Lagunans unite in Main Beach
vigil.  The photo at the right was
taken at the start of the vigil by
Laguna Beach artist Karen
Rymar and shows the spirit of
the evening.

o you know someone who
should be receiving this
update?  Please e-mail me

their name and e-mail address and
I’ll add them to the list!  

My e-mail address is
Cheryl@LoveLagunaBeach.com

Love Laguna Beach! is prepared by
Cheryl Kinsman, member of the
Laguna Beach City Council, as a
service to the people of Laguna
Beach.  Not prepared, printed or
mailed at taxpayer expense.  
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ign ordinance revision on Council agenda.  
At our City Council meeting on Tuesday evening, September
18, we will be holding a hearing on amendments proposed to
the sign ordinance by the Planning Commission.  The

Council meeting starts at 6 o’clock and the sign ordinance will be
agenda item number 7.

Many of the signs currently in use in Laguna will become illegal
under the proposed ordinance.  These include all internally lighted
signs, including neon and fiber optic signs, and many portable signs.
All existing signs that do not conform to the new rules must be
brought into conformance or removed.  

In response to the changes proposed by the Planning Commission,
the Laguna Beach Chamber of Commerce has proposed its own set
of rules.  

If you are an interested business owner or resident of Laguna Beach,
you should come to the meeting to let us know your concerns.

t was inspiring seeing the large turnout
(over 2000 people) at the candlelight vigil
on Main Beach Friday night.  Laguna has again

proven that it is a town with a huge heart.  Bree Burgess Rosen and
the No Square Theater group brought the sound equipment and
provided the beautiful and inspirational singing.  

No Square Theater is an all-volunteer non-profit group that
produces the Lagunatics show every year.
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